
From: "Majett, Nicholas (DCRA)" <nicholas.majett@dc.gov> 
To: fengler6a02@yahoo.com 
Cc: "Byrd, Jill (DCRA)" <jill.byrd@dc.gov>; "Argo, Linda (DCRA)" <linda.argo@dc.gov> 
Sent: Mon, October 26, 2009 3:06:02 PM 
Subject: RE: ANC 6A Requests Distribution of Electronic Copies of Building Permits 

Commissioner Fengler: 
  
I am responding on behalf of Director Linda Argo to your request to be removed from our ANC 
distribution list for bi-weekly hard copies of building permits. I apologize for any inconvenience 
this may have caused you. We agree that sending this list electronically is more effective for the 
reasons you mentioned. 
  
Effective immediately we will only forward ANC 6A bi-weekly electronic versions of issued and 
pending building permits. Please let me know if we may be of further assistance. 
  
  

Nicholas A. Majett 
Deputy Director For 
Communications & Customer Service 
DCRA 
941 North Capitol Street, N.E. 
Washington , D.C. 20002 
202-442-8937 
nicholas.majett@dc.gov 

 


